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Title Grants Updates

The Consolidated grant application is nearly complete and will be
submitted to EED for approval soon. The District LEP (Limited English
Proficient) Plan of Service is complete for Title III. The District Plan for
Title I is now complete and Title VI-A Indian Education Annual
Performance Report (APR) has been completed and certified with the
Federal IE office.

The Quality Schools grant is being used for teacher class reimbursement
this year. We have received 9 requests for reimbursement so far.

The RLIS SQA Title V grant is being used for preschool supplies. All
preschools can expect supplies this year as soon as they arrive.

The Title IV grant is partially being used to support the Counseling
program, since part of the grant has to be used for School Wellness.

Counseling Program

Two trauma/crisis counselors have been hired by the District. Sharon
Lemmert covers Aniak and Upriver schools, while Matthew Reese
covers the three Kalskag schools.

Hard copy reports will be available at Board meeting.



